
How to Use 
Interactive EBulletins

To fill in the note sheet during service, download the 
Adobe Acrobat Reader app. Open the note sheet in 
the Adobe Acrobat app. You can fill in the notes by 
clicking in the blank and typing.
 
You can also fill in sermon notes on your phone by 
downloading NMC’s app. Just search Nappanee 
Missionary Church in your app store.



      Giving Options
There are multiple ways you can give to NMC. Offering boxes are available as 
you enter/exit the worship services. You can give online at nmc.church/give or 
on the NMC App. 
         February 3 | All-Florida Day
All-Florida Day will be held at the Tri-Par Estates this Friday, February 3. Cost is 
$20 at the door with cash or check made out to NMC. To RSVP, come to the 
Ministry Center, or register online at nmc.church/Florida. Register by TODAY.
         February 12 | NMC Singles Souper Bowl Party
All singles are invited to join us for our Souper Bowl Party. Soup and drinks are 
provided; please bring a snack to share. RSVP is not required. Bring a friend!
         February 17-18 | Adoptive & Foster Mom Retreat
Moms of foster and adoptive families are welcome to join us at Biddle Point 
Inn in Plymouth for a two-day retreat. You will be pampered, refreshed, and 
connected with other moms in any stage of the foster/adoptive journey. Go to 
nmc.church/momretreat to register. The deadline is February 5.
     February 19-26 | Summer Camp Early Bird Week
Parents, mark your calendars for Summer Camp Early Bird Week on February 
19-26! Register then for the best price! Find information at nmc.church/camps.
         February 24 | All-Phoenix Day
All-Phoenix Day will happen on February 24 at Vitos (4865 S Higley Rd., Gilbert). 
We will meet at 11:30 AM for lunch and fellowship. To register, please go to the 
Ministry Center or online at nmc.church/Phoenix.
     March 5 | Baptism
We will baptize individuals on March 5 in all five of our services. Information 
can be found at the Ministry Center or nmc.church/baptism.
      March 5-8 | Fanning the Flame
Save the date for Fanning the Flame, our annual four-night event. There will be 
programming for every person in the family. We will be sharing the lineup of 
guests and speakers soon, but plan now to join us for this year's event!

N A P P A N E E  M I S S I O N A r Y  c h u r c h          j a n u a r y  2 9 ,  2 0 2 3
Welcome to Nappanee Missionary Church! We are so glad you are here. If you are new here, 
please stop by the Ministry Center in the Grand Hall. We would love to meet you!
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4. Goodbye Fear of Other
January 29, 2023 / 1 Timothy 1:12-17
Relationship is the core of Christianity. We are designed for relationship. 
First and foremost is our relationship with Christ, but also with one another.  
Followers of Jesus, through the instruction of the Scriptures and the power 
of the Holy Spirit, should be relationship specialists. What fear is keeping 
you from relationship?

Tim Veenstra, Associate Pastor, Nappanee Missionary Church, Nappanee, IN

Notes:

Keys to Saying Goodbye to the Fear of Other:

1.	 God desires to                     all sinners.—1 Timothy 2:1-6

2.	 I am the                           principle.—1 Timothy 1:12-17

3.	 I am here to                         .—Jeremiah 40:9

Questions to Process:

•	 Who do you not want to associate with?

•	 Are there categories of people that you try to shy away from? (For 
example, those of a different religion, race, political view, sexual 
preference, socio-economic standing, age demographic, the sick, the 
imprisoned, the homeless, etc.)

•	 Are there false narratives about others in your mind that hold you 
captive to fear or that you have perpetuated?


